The Unofficial Voltron Force Homepage

The Unofficial Fan Page is moving!

Contributed by Arus
Tuesday, 19 July 2011

Time to update your bookmarks! The Unofficial Voltron Force Homepage will be moving to a new domain, with all new
content and updates. Arus.org was always a personal domain for me, and | started this site nearly 15 years ago, in an
attempt to show my love and provide a resource for other fans to come to. It has been years since I've updated and |
wanted to take this chance to start anew.

The new site will cover all the old and the new. Much of the content you see here will be on the new site as well, but I've
taken the time to update the content on the new site.

For more information, please bookmark the new url:

http://www.voltron-force.com

I'm looking to open the new site on August 1st. Till then please be sure to check out the official Voltron site at
http://www.voltron.com

UPDATE: NEW OPENING DATE IS AUGUST 15, 2011

See you all in a few!
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